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Homework and Spellings: 

This week, the children were introduced to our new reading competitions that will be taking 

place across school The class reading competition will be looking at who has interacted with 

Oxford Reading Buddy, therefore we would like the children to log on frequently and complete 

some of the quizzes that are available. We can’t wait to see which class reads the most over 

the next term.  

Maths: 

In Maths next week, the children will be looking at place value within 100. They will learn to 

count forwards and backwards to 100, partition numbers to identify how many tens and ones 

are within a number and finally they will be comparing numbers.   

English:  

Next week in English, we will be looking at some of the Year 1 spellings, punctuation and 

grammar rules. We will be learning how to use the prefix ‘un’ to change the meaning of words 

and we will be recapping on how to structure and punctuate sentences.  

PE: 

Year 1 PE days will be as follows:  

- Tuesday – Indoor PE 

- Wednesday – Outdoor PE 

Reminders: 

Monday 23rd May - KS1 DT day. If your child does not already have an Art t-shirt in school, 

then please can you send one into school ahead of our DT day. 

Wednesday 25th May - Class photographs. Please can all children come to school in their 

uniform instead of their PE kit.  

Friday 27th May - Platinum Jubilee celebrations and break up for half term. 

Thank you. 

Mrs Murphy and Miss Bairstow 


